
From: Veldran, Katherine
To: Austin Smith (austinsmith@gov.sc.gov) <austinsmith@gov.sc.gov> 

Date: 3/10/2015 10:22:58 AM
Subject: FW: Workforce Initiative

Thoughts?

From: Patel, Swati
Sent: Tuesday, March 10, 2015 10:19 AM
To: Veldran, Katherine
Subject: RE: Workforce Initiative

The font is really small. Will it be on letterhead?

From: Veldran, Katherine
Sent: Tuesday, March 10, 2015 10:07 AM
To: Godfrey, Rob; Burns, James; Smith, Austin; Patel, Swati; Baker, Josh; Mottel, Haley; Adams, Chaney; Packard, Clark 
Subject: RE: Workforce Initiative

Yes. KV

From: Godfrey, Rob
Sent: Tuesday, March 10, 2015 10:06 AM
To: Veldran, Katherine; Burns, James; Smith, Austin; Patel, Swati; Baker, Josh; Mottel, Haley; Adams, Chaney; Packard, 
Clark
Subject: RE: Workforce Initiative

Can I please get whatever the final versions of these documents end up being with signatures and in PDF form?

Rob Godfrey
Office of Governor Nikki Haley
Desk: (803) 734-2028 | Mobile: (803) 429-6068

From: Veldran, Katherine
Sent: Tuesday, March 10, 2015 10:04 AM
To: Burns, James; Smith, Austin; Patel, Swati; Godfrey, Rob; Baker, Josh; Mottel, Haley; Adams, Chaney; Packard, Clark 
Subject: Workforce Initiative

The two letters attached are going to be emailed the General Assembly today supporting our workforce initiative. 
If there is any other background information/facts to help support our workforce initiative please email me so I can 
forward to Forrester and other members.
Thanks, KV

Katherine F. Veldran
Director of Legislative Affairs | Office of Governor Nikki Haley 
O: 803-734-5124 | C: 803-767-7583
KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
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